
Dea Honorable Supervisors- 

 

We are writing today to state our support for the Collation Memo submitted by MCA for your 

consideration. We support the idea of a Cannabis Standing Committee to address many 

significant outstanding issues within the Program. Please consider the 10 points made in this 

memo. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Brandon Wheeler 

Roger Wheeler 

Julee Wheeler 

 


